

The Right Reverend John R. Stephens Bishop

March 2023

Greetings for Ramadan

Dear friends,

As your holy month of Ramadan approaches, I want to send a note of prayer and support to you and your communities.

May this time of fasting be fruitful for you and your families.

The Anglicans in the Diocese I shepherd are your friends and your neighbours. And as your friends, I pray we may imitate the generosity you show at this time and join you in your desire to draw closer to God.

Ramadan Kareem.

Faithfully,

The Right Revd John R. Stephens

Bishop

JRS:wls